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Wednesday 9th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to advise you that Year 5 will be visiting Banbury Museum on Monday 4th November 
(5ASN) and Monday 18th November (5LR). 
 

Event:  
 

This workshop explores how the Second World War affected everyone in 
Britain, including children. The work focuses on the Banbury area. Children will 
have the opportunity to handle objects and clothing, as well as participate in 
hands-on activities which will help them understand the impact of the war on 
families in the local area.  
 
In the session children will:  
• Explore the home front and how children were evacuated to Banbury  
• Find out about rationing and ‘make do and mend’  
• Discover the importance of Banbury in the Battle of Britain  
• Explore the new jobs that people did in the war, especially women  
• Learn about bombing in Banbury 

Venue: Banbury Museum 

Date:  
 

Monday 4th November 2024 – 5ASN 
Monday 18th November 2024 – 5LR 

Timing:  9:30am – 12:30pm  

Cost:  
 

£10 

Permission/Payment 
Deadline: 

Payments to be made via ParentPay by Monday 21st October 2024 

Dress Code: Full school uniform.  

Lunch/snack 
arrangements: 

Children will be able to have lunch as normal on returning to school  

 
Additional details:    
Please ensure full payment is made via ParentPay by the deadline Monday 21st October 2024  
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login. In line with our Charging Policy, if we do not 
receive sufficient monies by this date we will not be able to go ahead with the trip.  A full copy of our 
Charging Policy can be found on our website. If you would like to discuss a payment plan, please contact 
the school office. Should your child be unwell/absent on the day of the trip, we unfortunately are unable 
to offer any refunds. 
 
If you require any further information or clarification regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Silva Nuñez and Mrs Robertson 
Year 5 Teachers 
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